Head of Planning Policy 

Shrewsbury & Atcham Borough Council

The Guildhall

Frankwell Quay

Shrewsbury

Sy3 8HQ

18 July 2006
Dear Sirs

Shrewsbury & Atcham Borough Council LDF: Submission Core Strategy 

The Home Builders Federation is grateful for an opportunity to comment on the Submission Core Strategy.  I attach our comments on the respective response forms.

We look forward to receiving notification of the further progress of the LDF.

Yours faithfully

Hanna Mawson

Regional Planner 

Midlands and South West

Please note the change of name to the Home Builders Federation and our change of address below.  Please can you amend your records accordingly.

